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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will once again offer 
substantial tuition discounts for its popular summer sessions.   
 
Tuition bills will reflect a 15 percent reduction for all undergraduate students taking two or more 
classes.  In addition, students taking summer session courses will save if a possible tuition 
increase occurs for the fall semester.  The net result is a projected savings of $400 for two 
courses, with $200 more saved for each additional course.   
 
There are a wide range of courses from which to chose, in eight different sessions the first 
beginning May 10 and the last starting June 28.  Online and distance education courses are 
also available. 
 
Stockton’s summer sessions were ranked tops in the nation among colleges and universities its 
size by the North American Association of Summer Sessions in 2008 and 2009.  
 
“During challenging economic times, we are doing what we can to keep a quality Stockton 
education affordable,” said Jan Colijn, Dean of General Studies who directs the summer 
sessions.  “Students have the opportunity to save on tuition dollars and accrue additional 
savings by graduating early, or to lighten course loads during the fall semester.”  
 
Stockton’s summer sessions are open to students enrolled in Stockton degree programs, non-
matriculated students or students at other institutions who wish to study during summer break 
and transfer their Stockton credits.  
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“Summer courses are an affordable, flexible alternative for many students,” Colijn said.  “We 
encourage interested students to enroll at their earliest convenience to ensure the best possible 
course selection.” 
 
For a complete listing of courses by session and useful links to housing and other information, 
visit www.stockton.edu/summer.  Registration information may also be obtained by calling the 
Registrar’s Office at 609-652-4235 or by e-mailing Registrar@stockton.edu.  
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